
New Technology Division at the ECR Youth 

Congress in Lublin 

On the weekend of 7–8 December, the ECR Youth Congress is taking place in Lublin. The 
event’s main theme focuses on the perspective of the young generation on the future of 

Poland in Europe. The organisers of the Congress provide a platform for discussions 
involving young people about the most significant challenges facing Poland and Europe. 

Youth Congress in Lublin with the participation of the 

New Technology Division 

The event will be held at the Lublin Conference Centre. Topics of discussion will include the 
management of energy resources, Centralny Port Komunikacyjny [the Central 

Communication Port], and Poland’s foreign and domestic policy. 

Participants can look forward to conferences, debates, panel discussions, and talks with 
special guests. The discussions will cover a variety of subjects, including the participation of 

young people in local governments in Poland and Europe, the importance of sport as a tool for 
promoting Poland, and the role of regional cooperation. The issue of responsibility for Europe 
will also be addressed. 

New Technology Zone at the Youth Congress in Lublin 

We invite you to visit the New Technology Zone, showcasing educational projects prepared 
by the New Technology Division. 

See all the projects of the New Technology Division 

This is the perfect place to learn about immersive historical education and explore the use of 

new technologies in teaching. All games and applications available in the Zone foster 
empathy, shape civic attitudes, and teach history in an engaging and effective way. 

Learn more about the ECR Youth Congress 

 

https://bnt.ipn.gov.pl/projekty/
https://ecrkongresmlodych.pl/

